19-0747

To the City of Manitowoc Public Infrastructure Committee

We the residents of 5017, 5018 and 5024 Roneta Lane in the City of Manitowoc,
request that the existing curb and gutter on Roneta Lane be extended west to include our
homes. Because these properties have been fronted by a graveled roadbed for approximately
5 years, it is our desire that improvements be made as soon as possible.

Thank You,
David Paulus

David & Karen Paulus
5017 Roneta Lane — Manitowoc, WI
Phone: (920) 682-8758

Email: paulusdk@comcast net

Signed F (Z L}lc;/ (— //%«/&c&_/

Michael Viau
5018 Roneta Lane — Manitowoc, WI
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Jason & Nichole Zeddies
5024 Roneta Lane — Manitowoc, WI
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